
 

 

Board of Trustees 

April 8, 2020 

 

 

There are no Minutes to post as there was no formal meeting.   

The meeting was cancelled due to the Corona Virus Pandemic. 

 

 

The next Board of Trustees meeting is tentatively scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 10, 2020, depending upon social  

distancing guidelines at that time regarding the Corona Virus. 


